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Dear Parents!
We are well aware of how important reading is for

language education! Our classes regularly feature

both the famous classics of English-language

children's literature, as well as less popular titles,

which our academic senior team passionately

hunt for at fairs, in thrift shops in the UK and in

language bookstores. As always, we encourage

you to add some books in English to your

children's libraries at home!

According to the suggestions we have recently received from the most engaged

parents of our students, from this month on, we would like to invite you to sing

English songs together at home, in the car or on vacation. You can find them all

on our Spotify playlist! Each month some new songs that children are going to

learn in class will appear there.

What have we prepared for this month?
This month all age groups will begin by setting off on a book adventure! We will get to know one of the

most popular English classics We’re going on a Bear Hunt by Michaela Rosen. In our last training, the

speak:art teachers learned how to read this book to involve and engage our young learners to the

fullest. The story will take us travelling through meadows, forests and valleys looking for a bear. We

will be singing Going on a Bear Hunt and in żłobek Are You Sleeping, Baby Bear? will be the main

theme song.
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https://open.spotify.com/playlist/6WjDtJEoZMgMltZiuKgFVY?si=6ad77df0f5bd4e6f
https://youtu.be/0gyI6ykDwds
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5_ShP3fiEhU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=chxQb4YRC2U
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In the second week, we will travel to Africa! We will go on a safari and learn the names of wild

animals. Older groups will sing What Do You See? and the younger ones Safari Animals Finger Family

Song. Children in the nursery will focus on playing with monkeys and the well-known song Five Little

Monkeys.

In the third week, we will talk about what activities animals can or cannot do. Older children will learn

the song Yes, I can and the younger and youngest ones - Animals Actions Song. We will also tell each

other about our skills. Are we as fit as monkeys, snakes or tigers?

In the last week, we will be learning to talk about everyday activities. The songWhat Do You Do Every

Day? will help the older children to consolidate new vocabulary, and the younger ones will be singing

Morning Routine. Younger children will focus on what they do every morning. In nurseries, we will

revise the names of body parts and sing The Bath Song.

Adrianna Chmielewska
owner of speak:art
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p5qwOxlvyhk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nBQAtS8B3hM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nBQAtS8B3hM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0j6AZhZFb7A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0j6AZhZFb7A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Ir0Mc6Qilo&list=PLXb8xvZvLYLVzm0MctLfNQcFNlkyjfTmZ&index=11
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FwWQRlXv1AY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_oEAdz3MAj0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_oEAdz3MAj0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EQcVd_uFXn4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HVYXHMY7wvo

